
Great Barrington Cultural Council Meeting 
Tuesday, December 3 at 6:30pm 

Great Barrington Town Hall 
 

**FINAL** 
 
In attendance: Natasha Perlis, Ellen Shanahan, Tate Coleman, Haley Barbieri, Patrick Barrett 
 
I. Meeting called to order 
6:30pm 
 
II. Minutes 
We still do not have minutes from the first meeting we had in November but we do have them from the 
most previous meeting on November 12. Patrick made a motion to approve the minutes and Tate second-
ed. With all in favor, the minutes were approved.  
 
III. Continue to review grant applications  
The remainder of the applications were reviewed.  
 
IV. Old Business 
Stockbridge Sinfonia’s project proposal from last year moved location and we need to vote on whether or 
not we are still funding their project.  
 
Last meeting, we discussed having an incentive for people to fill out our surveys. The Mahaiwe said they 
would donate a pair of tickets to a movie at the theatre.  
 
Tate has been unable to attend a Great Barrington Cultural District Steering Committee meeting but will 
aim to in the next few months.  
 
V. New Business  
Natasha will ask Sue, the town accountant, about getting a matching grant from the town next year to in-
crease our funds for grants.  
 
Town Hall will not be available for February’s meeting.  
 
Nan is resigning from being secretary but remaining on the council. Tate moved to accept and Natasha 
seconded. All in favor approved her resignation from the position in question.  
 
Tate nominated Haley as the secretary. Ellen seconded. All in favor, Haley is the new secretary.  
 
VI. Citizen’s Speak  
None.  
 
VII. Adjourn Meeting  
7:56pm 
 
 
 
Next meeting is Tuesday, January 7, 2020 at 6:30pm at Town Hall.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Haley Barbieri 
Recording Secretary 
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